
 

Level 7, 411 Collins Street   
Melbourne VIC 3000   

17 February 2020 
 

CHANGE OF COMPANY SECRETARY 
 

The Board of 333D Limited (ASX code: T3D) today announces the appointment of Nicola Betteridge 
as its new Company Secretary, effective immediately. 
 
Ms Betteridge replaces Ms Mariah Khoury who has been Company Secretary since 1 March 2019. 
 
This announcement has been authorised for release by the Board of 333D Limited. 
 
 

 
For further information please contact:  
 
John Conidi - Executive Chairman 
+61 (0) 411 773 101 
john@333d.com.au 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

About 333D Limited  
333D Limited (ASX: T3D) is Australia’s leading 3d printing and technology licensing company.   Our 
leading-edge approach unites the latest in next-generation digital and manufacturing technology to 
make 3D printed licensed merchandise for sports and entertainment organisations in Australia and 
around the world.  
 
To find out more about 333D visit: www.333D.com.au.   
 

 

 

 


